The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in regular session on Monday, July 6, 2015 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Presiding at the meeting were Mayor Medesa Sander, City Clerk Sheila Herman and the following Council Members, Bob Tryon, Bill Stark and Barbara Matal. Also present was Maintenance Personnel Sara Kay Carrell.  Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.

Bill made a motion to approve the June 1, 2015 minutes as read.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Clerk presented City mail, water screening reports, bills and upcoming training events.  Fees have been collected and service has been established for new residency at 215 E. 4th.  A building permit has been issued and fees have been collected for a shed at 400 Elm. 

Maintenance Personnel gave report on supplies needed and necessary repairs for proper operations.  The lift station has been pumped out and cleaned by Hertel Tank Service. Sara reported that the city truck is down and has been taken in for repair estimates.

Old Business
No old business.

New Business
Resident complaint of pit bull sighted within city limits.  Discussion held on Ordinance #121 pertaining to keeping dangerous animals within city limits.  Resident was informed to comply with the ordinance.  No further action taken.

Discussion held on Ordinance #117 for repair or removal of unsafe structures.  Bill moved to begin the condemnation process on two mobile homes within city limits.  Barb seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Discussion held on Ordinance #112 for cutting and mowing of lots within city limits.  Resident was notified by letter to comply.

Discussion held on replacement of fire hydrant located at lift station for wash out.  Bill moved not to replace the fire hydrant at this time.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

Discussion held on repairing city truck.  No action taken.

Bill made a motion to pay the bills.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried.

The next regular City meeting will be held on Monday, August 3, 2015 at the City Building at 7:30 p.m.  Anyone with questions or concerns is encouraged to attend City meetings.

There being no further business to discuss, Bill made a motion to close the meeting.  Bob seconded, all in favor, motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 8:34 p.m.

                                                                                    Approved this 3rd day of August, 2015
							Medesa Sander, Mayor
							Sheila Herman, City Clerk
